
Salisbury Liquor License Commission 

Minutes 

September 10, 2015 

 

 

Members Present: Michael Gilbert, Chris Walsh, Sean McCarthy, Rhonda Cameron, Charles Flynn 

  

Members Absent: Karen Jacobs, Tyrone Rowe 

  

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Mr. Gilbert 

 

Minutes: 

 

Chris Walsh made a motion to accept the minutes from the July 27, 2015 and it was seconded by Sean 

McCarthy. VOTE: Unanimous 

 

New Business:  

 

Mr. Gilbert received a request for a One Day License for Pamela Mitchell for a Wedding at Red Ridge Farm on 

September 26, 2015.  

 

Pamela Marshall from Hingham Ma is requesting a One Day License for her son’s wedding at Red Ridge Farm 

on September 26, 2015. Pamela provided a copy of the Liability Insurance. She also stated they are hired North 

Shore Bartending services and they carry an additional 5 million liability insurance. They have hired 3 busses to 

transport guests to their hotels. 

 

Mr. Gilbert reminded her that she would need to procure the liquor from a Wholesaler and that a list can be 

found on the ABCC website. Mr. Gilbert also stated that if the Board approved the One Day License it would be 

$100.00 to be paid to the Treasurer. 

 

Sean McCarthy made a motion to approve the One Day License for Pamela Mitchell for a Wedding at Red 

Ridge Farm on September 26, 2015 and it was seconded by Rhonda McCarthy. VOTE: Unanimous 

 

Applications:  None 

 

Public Hearings : None 

 

Correspondence: None 

Inspector’s Reports:  

  

Chris Walsh reported he visited The Mobil-on-the-Run/Fast Freddies on 9/10/2015 to check on their 

compliance of the 16-day license suspension. Chris reported that everything was in order they had a sign on the 

door stating they would not be selling any beer and wine.   

 

Mr. Gilbert also visited The Mobil-on-the-Run/Fast Freddies on 9/4/2015 and 9/10/2015 and reported they were 

in compliance. 

Old Business: 

 

       Mr. Gilbert stated the Groundswell Surf Café, LLC – 25 Broadway Seasonal Beer and Wine License was with 

the ABCC. The ABCC is working with the owners on an issue. 

Chris Walsh asked if anyone heard anything regarding the Ezra’s Annual Ramble on August 29
th

, 2015. Mr. 

Gilbert reported that he did attend the event and everything went smoothly and that the Beach Partnership did a 

great job. 

Sean McCarthy made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7: 06 PM and it was seconded by Chris Walsh. VOTE: 

Unanimous. 

Respectfully submitted by Sandra Soucy 


